
Monday 11th
March- Friday
15th March

Science Week

Monday 11th
March

Year 5 Girls Science Trip
U10 Boys Football

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day

Friday 15th March Virtuoso Recorder Concert
(Group of Yr 4 Children)

Attendance News
Our school target for attendance is 96%

The classes that hit the target last week were:
2Z- 96.7%

3AB- 96.7% 3HK/3JC- 97.3% 3RW- 96.7%
4ML- 96.6% 4SS- 98.3% 4HT- 97.3%
5JB-99.3% 5AC- 98.9% 5HW- 97.8%

6AD- 96.4% 6NC-96.2% 6CD-98.5% 6BT- 97%

Well done!

DON’T FORGET TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR THE MOST UP
TO DATE INFORMATION!

Take me there!

KING’S ACADEMY COLLEGE PARKKING’S ACADEMY COLLEGE PARK

UPCOMING EVENTS

11TH MARCH 2024

Don’t forget your red nose and
donation to our local North End  

Food Pantry.

This week is Science week and we
have some exciting activities

planned.

https://www.instagram.com/kacollegepark/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Kings-Academy-College-Park/100063894172069/
https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/


Dear Parents and carers,

The end of the spring term is fast approaching and the buzz in school reflects
the hard work and determination of the children.

Thanks to all parents who attended the Parents Evening last week. Sadly, for
some year groups the uptake was very low. If you forgot, or could not make the
event, please can you make contact with your child's class teacher. It is
important that you have a conversation with the class teacher to celebrate your
child's success in class, but also to support at home if necessary.

The highlight of the last week, as predicted, was ‘World Book Day’ for both
children and staff. The children enjoyed sharing books with friends, staff and
parents. It was a wonderful experience and truly allowed us to celebrate as a
Reading School.

This week we have science trips to the UTC, we also have football tournaments.
There are rehearsals taking place for end of term celebrations.

Take care,

Mrs Carlyle

Message from Mrs Carlyle

Website Updates

We are constantly working on improving our
website so that it contains all the

information you need!

Our Year Group Pages are currently being
updated to include termly homework,
weekly spellings and the Autumn Term

newsletter.

Click here to select your year group’s page!

Next week we will be celebrating ‘World Religion Day’ in our
assemblies. 

This week we will be focusing on Judaism and Hinduism.

https://www.kgacollegepark.uk/page/?title=Class+Information&pid=106


A huge thank you for saving those plastic lids!!
Through School Recycled, (plastic lid recycling scheme), we earn Earth Tokens, which
are calculated by the weight of lids collected .These points can be redeemed against
pieces of school furniture made from the recycled lids.  Currently we have collected

a total of 35.44kg in lids which equates to 8,860 Earth tokens! 

If your child develops a habit of regular school attendance from the beginning, they'll have
a positive attitude at school and beyond. Evidence shows that children who attend
regularly are more successful, not only in school, but in all areas of life.
Missing school means not only missing out on lessons, but also friendships, clubs, trips
and all the other opportunities that school has to offer.
As parents, you have a very important part to play in encouraging and supporting your
child to ensure they understand the importance of regular attendance from an early age.
You can help them to maintain that attitude throughout their school life and into their
work life.
We are committed to ensuring that every child gets the chance to go to school to help
them to get the best possible start to life. 
Please speak to us if you have any worries about getting your child into school. 





World Book Day

Wow! World Book day was such a fun packed day with lots of excitement in the
school. Children had the opportunity to guess the books that were created on
classroom doors around the school. Each class had a ‘Secret Reader’ and they were
read a book by an adult in the school. You also had the opportunity to come and read
with your child at school. Thank you to all those children that took part in the
‘Extreme Read’ and thank you to you for all your amazing efforts with the costumes.


